Government clarifies statement on
nomination of US Secretary of State

It has come to the Government's attention that a statement seemingly
issued by the Government regarding the nomination of the US Secretary of
State was circulated in the social media. In this regard, a Government
spokesman today (November 14) clarified that the Government has not issued
any such statement, the content of which is fabricated.
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